
 
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 

 
 
AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {   X   }                   ACTION  {         }                    CLOSED MEETING  {      } 
 
 
SUBJECT: ITEMS FOR BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2013………………………………………………………………………………………….AGENDA ITEM:  12-13:  7. 



Bath County Public Schools
p.o. Box 67

Warm Springs, Virginia 24484

Phone: 540-839-2 722
Fax: 540-839-3040

Website: www. bath.klZ va. us

June 4, 2013

Janet Bryan, Interim Administrator
County of Bath
Members of the Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 309

Warm Springs, VA 24484

Dear Mrs. Bryan and Members of the Board of Supervisors:

On behalf of the Bath County School Board, I am writing to express
appreciation for the full funding of the 2013-2014 school budget.  The
Division will continue to work to provide quality instruction in safe and secure
facilities.

The Board and I look forward to continued quarterly opportunities to meet
and keep the channels of communication open.

Sincerely,

Sue Hirsh
Division Superintendent
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